Corvette Cruisers of Greater Daytona The "Talepipe" Newsletter



SEPTEMBER 2024

President: John Doria; Vice President: Gary Swanson; Treasurer: AJ Marquardt Secretary: Barbara Augun; Directors: Keith Hardin, John Pona, William Simmons: Newsletter Editor/Membership: Jean Doyle

Our monthly meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month at the Houligans Speedway Grille, 1725 W. International Speedway Blvd., Daytona Beach. We invite you to dine with us (Dutch treat) around 5:30 p.m. and stay for the meeting at 6:30.



BREAKFAST IN THE HILLS

The location of our Dining on the Run for September has been changed due in part to college football (for the Saturday) and the start of the NF (for Sunday). Originally, we were planning to take a long drive to Eaton Beach Grill in Weirsdale, FL for lunch. However, the distance was a factor for the football fans in the club, so we swapped it out with our November choice. Let's meet at Kohl's in Port Orange and leave by 9:30 a.m. for a short drive to DeLand for a great breakfast at Sparrows Grill in Victoria Hills, one of the club's favorite places. Complimentary Bloody Marys or Mimosas are included with your meal, which may be one reason this is one our favorites. Wear your collared club shirt (blue or orange).



ICE CREAM SOCIAL

New Smyrna Beach Chevy will be hosting an "All You Can Eat" ice cream social with all the toppings, on Thursday, September 19th from 6-8 p.m. A "See How Much You Know" trivia game will be played, which will include trivia beyond that of the Corvette. (We covered all the Corvette trivia the last time we played.) Lots of prizes will be awarded to the winners. Go directly to the dealership and park in the front. Be there about 5:30 p.m. and be sure to wear your **blue collared** club shirt that has the NSB patch on the sleeve. We want to look just like the employees. LOL



The weather guy was saying "Secure your lawn furniture." The weather gal was saying "Stock up on your free sandbags." Hurricane Debby was on her way and coming toward us!! Yet 25 members in 12 Corvettes and two other cars

decided it was a good time to meet for breakfast. Not only did we make it to our destination in Ormond by the Sea for breakfast before the rain, but we made it home dry as well. Those meteorologists didn't fool us! Service was excellent although the seating was a little on the "cozy" side. The food was good according to those I asked. As we exited the restaurant, I told the server it would be a lot quieter now that we were leaving. His response gave me a chuckle. He said it was nice to have a little excitement in the place, and that we could come back any time because he liked the noise. Enjoying Breakfast on the "short run" were Bill and Bonita Simmons, Bill and Joan Rowe, Bob and Linda Cornyn, Emery Simkulak and Fran Alderson, Mark Anthenien and Susanna Lorant, Jean Doyle, John and Sally Doria, Bob and Debbie Dutcher, John and Rose Pona, Gary and Cindy Swanson, Keith Hardin, Bob and Linda Wolff, Arnie Ligi and AJ Marquardt, and Bill Wear.

GIUSEPPE'S NIGHT

The review for Giuseppe's will occur in next month's edition due to the date being after the publishing deadline. But we all know the reviews for Giuseppe's are always good.



REMINDER/St Simon's Island Trip

If you have made reservations for the trip to St. Simon's Island, GA on Nov 9-11, and for some reason you must cancel, PLEASE let John know

as soon as possible. The hotel is full and we do have another couple who is interested in going.

AS AMERICAN AS...

...baseball and Corvettes. Linda Cornyn as a Corvette owner tied the two together recently at Jackie Robinson Ballpark, when she was selected to throw out the ceremonial pitch. The Tortugas honor breast cancer survivors every Tuesday throughout their season. The players don bright pink jerseys adorned with survivors' names. Linda, who is a breast cancer survivor, threw out the pitch on July 30th. And, yes, folks, she got it over the plate. Yay, Linda!





BYE, BYE, C-1

Don and Susan Veatch said good-bye to their Roman Red 1959 convertible. But wait, it may not be gone from the club. You see, Don and Susan sold this beauty to Rick and Angela Luther, who happen to be their neighbors. Rick and Angela are interested in becoming members of our club, so the club may not have to say farewell to the C-1 after all.

Here's a photo we won't be seeing anymore:



HAPPY SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

EMERY SIMKULAK - 5TH
RANDY SWEENEY - 10th
WAYNE MACLEOD -11TH
LINDA WOLFF - 14TH
SHIRLEY GERSTEL -23rd
BUD MULLENNIX - 23rd
CINDY HARDIN - 25th

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:

Mark Anthenien & Susanna Lorant Don and Susan Veatch

BIG MONEY WINNER

Barbara Augun was the lucky ticket holder in the 50/50 drawing for August. Augun in August...it was meant to be, and Barbara was able to take home the nice sum of \$41.00. Congrats.

CLUB CALENDAR

Remember that a quick guide to what's happening can be found on the club calendar. Click on "Club Calendar" on the Home Page directly below Upcoming Events in the upper right-hand corner.

YOU AND YOUR CORVETTE

While you're on the Home Page, take a look at your photo and that of your Corvette. You may wish to provide me with an update of you or a better shot of your 'Vette. Check them out by clicking the Big Blue Box labeled "Who's Who at the Corvette Cruisers." If you look 10 years younger in your photo, it may be time to update.



